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4th May, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In November we wrote to you to announce the Governors’ decision to move towards 
a more formal uniform which will include a shirt and tie, but no blazer.  With effect 
from September 2016, the school uniform for all students will be as follows: 

 Plain white shirt, short- or long-sleeved, fitted or not-fitted, with a stiff collar 
suitable for wearing with a tie. 

 School tie, with the house coloured stripe and Heron logo. 
 Straight-legged, black trousers not fashion trousers, or black skirt of a 

reasonable length around the knee - no denim or cord, leggings or skinny 
trousers. 

 Belts must be plain black. 
 Plain black v-necked jumper or sleeveless pullover with Heron and Marshland 

High School logo in House colour. 
 Plain black shoes, not trainers, plimsolls, canvas shoes or boots. 
 A coat that can be worn over the school jumper.  
 Any piece of clothing with a hood that is made of sweatshirt material is not 

permitted in school. 

There is no change to the PE uniform or any of the rules about jewellery. 

The only change from the current uniform, therefore, is that the coloured polo 
shirt has been replaced with a white shirt and a clip-on tie.  Shirts are available 
to order online from our uniform supplier, but appropriate shirts can also be 
bought from other shops and supermarkets. The ties have a diagonal stripe 
and Heron logo, as shown here, in house colours, and they are now available 
to order from our uniform supplier for £8.  If you go to the ‘Parents’ section of 
our school website and select ‘Uniform’ you can then link directly to Price and 
Buckland by clicking on the ‘Uniform’ button.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Kennedy at the 
school. 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Dormor        
Headteacher        
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